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MEDIA RELEASE 
 

DELTA ELECTRICITY AND SAMSUNG EXPLORE A LARGE SCALE BATTERY PROJECT 
 

Delta Electricity and Samsung have announced a partnering agreement to develop a large scale 

battery project on the site of the Vales Point Power Station. Delta Electricity is the owner and operator 

of the Vales Point Power Station on the NSW Central Coast. Samsung is an internationally respected 

technology company and is leading the change of a new era in large scale energy storage. 

 

The Vales Point site is uniquely positioned to play a significant role in the energy transition beyond the 

operation of its current coal-fired units. The site has a long and proud history of electricity generation 

and has the advantage of being located adjacent to existing transmission infrastructure.  

 

Australia’s energy mix and landscape is changing significantly and this project will be a key part of this 

change. The battery will support the energy transition by strengthening the grid, improving energy 

reliability and helping manage the significant supply volatility created by an energy system dominated 

by variable renewable energy. 

 

Chief Executive of Delta Electricity, Richard Wrightson said ‘The Vales Point Power Station continues 

to be a key asset in the transitioning energy market by providing essential firming capacity to support 

the growing integration of renewable energy and ensuring a reliable and secure source of electricity’.  

 

‘The partnering agreement brings together two major players in the energy space to explore the key 

role that Vales Point can continue to play in ensuring energy security into the future’ Mr Wrightson’ 

said. 

 

A number of options are being considered for both the capacity and duration for the battery project, and 

it is expected that a Financial Investment Decision will be made in early 2026. 

 

For further information, contact: Steve Gurney, Company Secretary, 02 4352 6003.  
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